
Request for Fee Waiver for GIS Data 
 
 
 

In accordance with Latah County Ordinance No. 257 (GIS Ordinance), Section 7 

(7.02), a fee waiver for GIS data may be obtained by making a written 

submission to the GIS Committee.  Upon consideration of the written submission, 

the GIS Committee will make a recommendation to the Board of County 

Commissioners to either approve or deny the request for a fee waiver for GIS 

data. 

 

The proponent is required to make a written submission to the GIS Committee 

clearly outlining the following points: 

 

1. What data or data services can be provided to Latah County in exchange 

for the requested data? 

 

2. Outline the steps that will be taken to ensure the data will be protected 

from improper or illegal use. 

 

3. Outline how Latah County and the public will benefit from this exchange of 

data, and how these benefits will outweigh the loss of revenue resulting 

from the fee waiver. 

 

All three points must be addressed in order for the GIS Committee to make their 

recommendation to the Board of County Commissioners.  If you have any 

questions regarding the above, please contact the GIS Specialist, Jeremy Sage, 

at (208) 883 7220 or GIS Committee Chairperson, Susan Ripley at (208) 892 

4569. 


